
 

 

 
 
March 31, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear SAISD Families: 
 
SAISD schools will remain closed through Friday, May 1. We join school districts across Bexar 
County in complying with Governor Greg Abbott’s announcement this afternoon to extend the state’s 
closure to May 1. We hope to be back in schools on Monday, May 4. 
  
Be assured, we will continue with remote instruction for as long as is needed. We want to reassure 
families that we know not all of you have received technology for your children yet. We are continuing 
to deploy technology this week and next to ensure all students have access to all of their lessons and 
the digital resource site. Your child will not be penalized. Please know we are here for you, and we 
will provide the support needed so your child stays on track with his or her peers.  
  
As always, we will continue to provide healthy meals, counseling support, and connecting you with 
vital community resources.  
  
As a reminder, we will continue to observe our two holidays on April 10 and April 24. 
  
Know that we are committed to bringing you updates as quickly as we can.  
   
Sincerely, 
Pedro 
 
 
 


